
Books!  Books!  Books! 

 The students at Muhlenberg Elementary in 

Allentown School District are in need of our help!  They 

are in need of new or gently used picture books and 

chapter books for kindergarten through fifth grade 

students.  Please send these books in NOW through 

February 10th.  Please place these books in the boxes 

outside room 201 by the office.  Thank you for 

supporting our fellow readers and showing kindness 

towards others! 

 

 

 


